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School of Medicine
Department of Pediatrics

LSU Pediatrics
Tuesday Tidbits

Welcome to the Department of Pediatrics' weekly email blast designed to
deliver important department information straight to your inbox.

Visit our
website

LSU Pediatrics Announcements

Save the Date:

LSU Department of Pediatrics Faculty Meeting: 2019 in Review
and State of the Department of Pediatrics

Friday, March 20 at noon in CHNOLA Conference Center

2021-2022 Pediatric Chief Residents

Pediatrics Residency Program Director Dr. Chelsey Sandlin congratulates
the program's 2021-2022 Chief Residents, Dr. James Connick and Dr.


https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/7b4f513e-39ce-4327-a335-f56987b1d35d.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/80ad1730-96c0-4c86-844d-4527e50037a3.pdf

Sarah Short (pictured above).

James is a graduate of the Louisiana State University Health Sciences Center
in New Orleans, and Sarah is a graduate of the Michigan State University
College of Osteopathic Medicine in East Lansing. Both James and Sarah have
demonstrated strong clinical abilities, leadership skills, and a commitment to
the success of our residency program. The chief residents are an integral part
of our residency leadership team - responsible for program administration,
resident education, recruitment efforts, and much more. We are excited to have
both Dr. Connick and Dr. Short accept this role and look forward to working
with them more in the future!

LSU Department of Pediatrics
Faculty's 2019 publications
(information)
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Dr. Alexis Morvant invites all LSU faculty and staff to Genterto

Advance

join the Center to Advance Palliative Care (CAPC). Paliigtive Care™

Please review information on how to join here. It is free Cq C
to anyone with an LCMC email address!

Congratulations to Endocrinology Fellow Jaya Bhat, MD who gave an oral
presentation at the 2020 Southern Regional Meeting a few weeks ago. Her talk
was titled Preterm Twin with Transient Neonatal Diabetes Due to a Very Rare
ABCC8 Mutation, Challenges in Diagnosis and Management.

Resident and Fellow Appreciation Week

The CHNOLA Office of Medical Education and the Gold Humanism Honor
Society have been hard at work to plan Resident and Fellow Appreciation
Week. The team will be hosting events at the hospital this week (see schedule
below).

We are grateful for all the hard work residents do to support patients and the
hospital as a whole. A week of events can’t come close to fully articulating how
much we appreciate them, but we hope meals and time to relax will make them
feel special. Thank you to CH OME for hosting the event!
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Resident and fellow
Appreciation Week

Presented by the
Office of Medical
Education and the
Gold Humanism
Honor Society

March 2-6, 2020

Our residents and fellows are incredible — let us celebrate you!
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All Hail Queen Amy Creel!

LCMC CEO Greg Feirn presented 2020 Queen of Tucks Amy Creel at a
celebration in the Lauricella Pavillion a few weeks ago. Queen Amy led a
second line through the lobby and was crowned by a patient of Children's
Hospital. She presented a $20,000 check to Children's Hospital on behalf of
her krewe.
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Advocacy Opportunity - Read to your patients (nformation)

Download the new Department Composites for this academic year! Eaculty,
Fellows, Residents).

School of Medicine Research Cafe (information)
New Pre-Review for Grant Proposals service offered by LSU (nformation)

LSU Pediatric t-shirts have arrived! Please stop
by Kelly Allerton's office in the LSU Pediatrics
Administrative Suite on the State Street
campus to pick up your shirt.

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT

New video monthly

March Video: Bedside Teaching

This spring we can all focus on making our bedside rounds more educational
for our learners. This short video (2 minute, 4 seconds) highlights ways we can
make bedside rounds more effective for teaching. Improve your teaching
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toolbox in less time than a commercial break.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iigB-eQcbT8

If you are interested in other forms of Faculty Development, visit these
websites:

e | SU Pediatrics Faculty Development Page

e | SUHSC GME Medical Education Development Site

For questions or comments regarding Faculty Development,

please contact Amy Creel.

CHNOLA Announcements

A Message from CEO John Nickens IV: Campus Parking Update (information)

EPIC Updates (information)
Latest edition of CHNOLA Employee E-News (link)

Upcoming Events

Grand Rounds

“Cystic Fibrosis: Entering the Era of Highly Effective
Modulator Therapy.”

By:

Adrienne P. Savant, MD
Cystic Fibrosis Center Director, Chief of Pediatric Pulmonology
Vice Chair of Education, Department of Pediatrics
Tulane University School of Medicine
Pediatric Pulmonary Service Line Chief
Children’s Hospital New Orleans

Wednesday, March 4, 2020

Children’s Hospital State Street Conference Center

Coffee and breakfast items will be served.
OBJECTIVES: At the conclusion of this activity, participants should be able to:
1. Describe the link between the basic cellular defect leading to cystic fibrosis and the role of the
highly effective modulator therapy.
2. Realize the importance of relationships between various key clinical outcomes in cystic fibrosis.
3. Review the multi-system clinical effects of highly effective modulator therapy.

INTENDED AUDIENCE: This activity is specifically directed towards the pediatrician, but it is open to all
other interested physicians, residents, medical students and allied health professionals.

Place: Children's Hospital State Street Conference Center Time: 8:00 AM
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CME Statement: Children’s Hospital is accredited by the Louisiana State Medical Society to provide
continuing medical education for physicians.

Children’s Hospital designates this live activity for a maximum of 1.0AMA PRA Category 1 Credit
™_ Physicians should claim only the credit commensurate with the extent of their participation in the
activity.

ADA STATEMENT:

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if special accommodations are needed, please
notify Catherine Mooney at 504-896-9264 no later than Tuesday, March 3, 2020.

Please join Pediatric Grand Rounds from your computer, tablet or smartphone:

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/955291933

This is a live activity, so the link is only valid from 8-9am; the presentation will not be recorded for CME
Credit.

3/6/20 - LSUHSC Safe Zone Training - Learn to advocate for LGBTQ peers,
family members, friends, coworkers, and students through group discussion
and activities designed to increase awareness, knowledge, and skills.
(information)

3/6/20 - Camp Tiger Benefit & Auction, 7:00pm - 11:00pm at Club XLIV in
Champion's Square (flyer)

3/13/20 - Abstracts due for LSU Quality Improvement/Patient Safety Forum
(information) (abstract submission form)

3/18/20 - Dr. DiCarlo's Promotion Workshop, Children's Hospital, 4:30pm
3/20/20 - Match Day, 11:00am, Convention Center

3/20/20 - Save the Date for a plenary talk on “Using Social Media for Science”
by Dr. Paige Jarreau, Director of Science Communication and Social Media,
LifeOmic and Science Communication Specialist, LSU College of Science. The
event is sponsored by the LA CaTS Professional Development Core, and will
be held at UMC on Friday, March 20th, 2020 from 12-1:00 PM. RSVP by
February 28! (information)

3/20/20 - IACUC Training Workshop at Tulane (brochure)

4/17/20 - Daniels Lecture: Diversity in Graduate Medical Education, William A.
McDade, MD, PhD, 11:30am, MEB LRA (lunch provided)
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2020 Robert S. Daniels, MD Lectureship

Diversity in
Graduate Medical
Education

Friday, April 17, 2020

LSU Medical Education Building
Lecture Room A

11:30 AM

William A. McDade, MD, PhD

Chief Diversity and Inclusion Officer
Accreditation Council for Graduate Medical Education

P Accreditation: The Louisiana State University School of Medicine, New Orleans is accredited by the Accreditation
Council for Continuing Medical Education to provide continuing medical education for physicians.

ACCME AMA Credit Designation Statement: The Louisiana State University School of Medicine, New Orleans designates this

ACCREDTTED Jive activity for a maximum of 1 AMA PRA Category 1 Credit(s)™. Physicians should claim only the credit
commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity.

4/21/20 - Dr. DiCarlo's New Faculty Orientation, 12:30-3:30pm, CSRB 563

4/29/20 - LSUHSC General Faculty Meeting, 12:00pm, MEB LRA (lunch
provided)

5/7/20 - LA CaTS Junior Investigator Research Workshop Symposium, Tulane
University SOM, 1430 Tulane Avenue, 8:00am-3:30pm (information and

agenda)
5/8/20 - LSU Pediatrics Research Day, Conference Center

6/4/20 - LSU Quality Improvement/Patient Safety Forum, 1-4pm, Lions
Building, 6th floor. Abstract submissions are due March 13. (information)
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(abstract submission form)

Department Wellness

***A new Thursday morning bootcamp class added***
Bootcamp Class: Children’s is offering FREE bootcamp classes on Tuesday
and Thursday evenings from 5:30-6:30pm and Thursdays 7:30-8:30am
outside the Conference Center. Class is open to all Children’s employees and
members of the medical staff. This one-hour interval training bootcamp is for
all skill levels. No experience is necessary. You will gain confidence in your
abilities and increase your capacities for stamina, strength, flexibility, and
balance. Please bring a water bottle with you to class.

The School of Medicine Wellness Committee ("The Wellness Krewe") is
planning quarterly wellness initiatives similar to the sleep, burnout, and
mindfulness workshops held last year. The committee would like ideas from the
entire medical school community about the kinds of programs you would like to
have on campus. The survey will only take a minute to answer, and we
appreciate your input. You can access the survey by clicking on the Survey
Monkey link below. Thank you in advance for your participation.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Z98SLDM

Department Anniversaries

The following employees celebrate another year with the department this
month. Thank you for your continued service to LSU Pediatrics!

Kurt Piggott, 3 years

Looking for old newsletters?
View the Tuesday Tidbits archive on the department's website. (ink)

Submit information to the next Tuesday Tidbits

Department of Pediatrics| LSUHSC
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